January 31, 1941 Mr. Bob White 188 Allen Ave. Jackson, Tenn. Dear Mr. White: I have your good letter of the 28th instant, and I am sending you our pamphlet on physical education. This is for the 120-hour baccalsureste degree. From what college did you graduate? We offer a master's degree in education with a major in physical education. You could take your master's degree here if you would be interested. You asked for information on basketball. Would you mean printed matter, or were you desiring to know something about Dr. Maismith, who came here in 1898 and was on the faculty until his death a year ago last November 28th. If you desire basketball publications, may I state that I wrote "My Basketball Bible" in 1923. The same had a circulation of 15,000 copies. Two years ago I wrote "Better Basketball," published by McGraw-Hill Book Company. This text contains 163 action photographs and 86 diagrams of plays, together with information on training, conditioning, treatment of athletic injuries, bandaging, emergencies, and so forth. If you desire to obtain a copy of this book, please send me a money order in the amount of four dollars, and I will be glad to autograph a copy and send it to you. If there is anything further that we can do for you, please let us know. Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education and Pecreation FCA:lg:mln Varsity Basketball Coach nel.